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To:    IHP Info
Attachments:    Easement information for Tulloch Place Papanui.pdf

 
Good afternoon,
 
When I appeared before the Hearing Panel on 15 April, they requested additional information about the easement along my
property.  I have scanned the information I have available on this in my personal record and it is attached.
 
I would appreciate a copy of this email and its attachment being forwarded to members of the hearing panel. I have submitted
that private drains should be deemed to be a Qualifying Matter notably because re-development of properties will undoubtedly
change the nature and characteristic of water drainage.   The instigator of the developments should be required to consult and
gain approval from us on the changes proposed to the property with assurances that downstream and upstream flows have been
appropriately designed.
 
As noted in the hearing, the information on private drains does exist on site plans and is included in the Land Information
Memorandum and title search.  The onus should be on the proposed developer to seek our approval for changes to drainage so
that we do not incur costs for repairs and legal action in civil matters later on.  Since infill developments tend to cover the entire
property with buildings, there is a very real risk that private drainage will be damaged and owners on the easement will have
absolutely no say:  David vs Goliath.  Damage may only be discovered well after the developer has departed.
 
Please acknowledge receipt.
 
Kind regards,
Kathleen Crisley

--
 
 
Kathleen Crisley, CCFT, CSMT, CTMT, SCMT
Principal Therapist, Fear-Free certified professional

































